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Service audit

OH providers supporting NHS staff should produce an annual

audit plan and provide periodic reports demonstrating the actions

that have been taken as a result of the audit. This plan should

normally be included within and monitored alongside the trust's

overall audit plans across all clinical services.

Providers should undertake systematic audit of their clinical

practices and participate in national clinical benchmarking/audits

of OH.

The main recommended source of audit support is the Faculty of

Occupational Medicine’s clinical audit and benchmarking tool,

MoHaWK2.

https://mohawk.fom.ac.uk/Default.aspx

